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EPA Reversal on Pebble Mine Pollution Limits is Reviewable
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In a ruling published on June 17, the Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals ruled that Sheppard Mullin client Trout
Unlimited’s lawsuit challenging the Environmental Protection Agency’s 2019 decision to withdraw proposed
protections for the Bristol Bay watershed could move forward. Bloomberg Law quoted Sheppard Mullin partner
Paul Werner, "The court’s ruling is an important step in securing long-term protections for the Bristol Bay and its
unique watershed. We are pleased the Ninth Circuit recognized EPA does not have unfettered discretion to allow
mining in the bay."

Partner Steve Hollman and associates Abraham Shanedling, Kirsten Ryan, Imad Matini and Hannah Wigger are
also critical members of the team representing Trout Unlimited pro bono.
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